001229

Watson, Carolyn D.

From: Cindy Smith [ccsmith@gru.net]

Sent: Monday, May 20, 2002 2:24 PM

To: citycomm

Subject: Signs for city creeks

Commissioners:

I am unable to attend today's meeting but am concerned about the proposed signs to identify city creeks. I have asked a fellow member of the Hogtown Creek Sediment Committee what the signs will look like. Apparently, they will contain a lot of visual information -- perhaps, far too much for a sign to be read by passers-by.

I would ask that you consider sending the proposed design to the City Beautification Board for review before you make a final decision. As you may remember, there are two landscape architects on that board who may be able to simplfiy the sign so that it provides the needed information and is also an aesthetic addition to the street rather than a too-cluttered and complicated intrusion.

Thank you for considering my request.

Cindy Smith